
Nursery Term 5 
Newsletter

‘Living and Growing’

Welcome back! We hope you had a wonderful Easter.  
Our new topic is called ‘Living and Growing’.  Our home 

corner becomes a Garden Centre, we will be busy planting 
our vegetable and flower gardens, and enjoy core texts 

with a growing theme!  

Dates for your Diary:
Week beginning 19th April Science 
Week
Week beginning 17th May Jasper’s 
Beanstalk story retelling on 
Tapestry
Wednesday 26th April How Does 
Your Garden Grow?  Fabulous 
Finish through Tapestry

Messages
● Can you help with any donations of 

plastic flowers for our garden 
centre or seeds and plants for our 
nursery garden?  As ever we will 
be very grateful!  

● Thank you to Mrs Knott for 
reviewing our snack menu as part 
of our work towards the HALO 
Excellence Award.  This will be 
displayed on our outside 
noticeboard, through Tapestry 
and on the nursery pages of the 
school website.   

Thank you for your continued support. 
Mr Townsend and the nursery team.


